
 

 

Shifting the Pattern – Family Leadership Course 

 Dementia course for families 

Shifting the Pattern is a course that will equip people who are living with Dementia, their families and the 

people who support them with the knowledge, information, confidence and competence needed to plan 

alongside others to create a person centred plan and a support plan.  It will help them to campaign, 

advocate and enable people who are living with Dementia, their families and carers to make informed 

decisions. 

This will be delivered in a good safe environment and will support people in meeting others who want 

things to be better in Hartlepool. 

The course starts in September which will run over 6 dates. 

Dates: 27th & 28th September, 25th & 26th October and 29th & 30th November (all dates must be attended) 

Time: 10am to 3pm  

Venue: Centre for Excellence in Teaching and Learning (CETL), Brierton Lane, Hartlepool, TS25 4BY 

If you are interested in a place, please complete the details below and send to:  

Post: Lisa McDonald, Hartlepool Borough Council, Level 4, Civic Centre, Victoria Road, Hartlepool, TS24 

8AY 

Telephone: 01429 523051 

Email: CASDevelopmentTeam@hartlepool.gov.uk  

Applications must be received by 19th September 

Name:  

Delete as appropriate: 

Carer/Family Member                                                              Service User                                                                           Professional  

Address or organisation:  

Telephone number:  

Email Address:   
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